April 24, 2024

Growth Management Department
Attn: Breah Miller

201 SE 3™ Street

Ocala, FL 34471

RE: 623 SE Tuscawilla Avenue

Ocala, FL 34471
Dear Breah,
Please accept this letter as my formal designation for Erica Jones and/or Derek White to attend the COA
Review Meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 2, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. on my behalf and serve as my proxy
in my absence.
I apologize for not being available to attend the meeting as my daughter is graduating from college that
weekend, and | will be leaving to attend her ceremony on the morning of the meeting. | truly appreciate

your understanding in this matter.

Respectfully,

N

Brandie P Bennett



